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Thank You to the volunteer pilots
that assist LLP & Other VPOs!

Do you know that LifeLine Pilots partners with other
Volunteer Pilot Organizations (VPOs)?
 
For many years, LLP has teamed up with Angel Flight
East, Angel Flight Soars, and other VPOs.

Another example is that of volunteer pilot Pastor Ric
S., whose Adventist World Aviation organization fl ies
missionaries to remote vil lages in many areas of the
world.

Pastor Ric's first mission for LLP was in transporting Yong and her husband, Dennis, from Iowa
to Cancer Treatment Centers in Zion, IL for Yong's treatments. 
 
He is one of several examples of pilots who work with other VPOs, yet also volunteer to assist
with LLP missions.
 
LLP returns the favor!  We are more than happy to work alongside other VPOs!  We don't care
who gets the credit; we simply want to be able to transport people in need-at no charge and in
time-to medical centers for diagnosis, organ transplants, or treatments.
 
Would you l ike to work with us in this amazing charity? Pilots tell us it doesn't just make a
difference in the patient's l i fe-but also in their l ives!

For more information, contact Missions@LifeLinePilots.org or visit us at www.LifeLinePilots.org

Come fly with us!

If you're an FAA certified pilot who likes to give back, we
invite you to consider LLP.
 
Or perhaps you're looking for an excuse to get into your plane
more often-and help others at the same time?

Our number of missions is increasing, and we need more
volunteer pilots.
 
Peyton Metzel, Ph.D., has been flying with LLP since 1987
and serves on the board of LifeLine Pilots.  That long-term
service says a lot about the joy experienced by volunteer pilots!
 
To learn more about us, visit www.LifeLinePilots.org  or
contact Missions@LifeLinePilots.org.
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